
LPNA Board Meeting
Minutes

June 10, 2013

A general meeting of the LPNA board of directors held at 310 South Osprey was called 
to order at 6:30 by Kate lowman, LPNA president.

The minutes from April 8th 2013 were adopted.

Treasurerʼs report was given by Betsy Sublette who reported we have $6,384.36

Juliette gave a detailed report about the CCNA meeting.

The Website is being worked on.

On July 15th, the City Commissioners will vote on the Overlay.  Kate reported that David 
Smith had provided some language changes in the appeal section.  Jude motioned and 
Casey seconded that Kate request additional clarification regarding the definition of the 
neighborhood. Passed unanimously.

Katherine Orenic will write the grant due in September, with the help of Jolie McInnis.

We are still waiting to hear from the Chief of Police about her action plan to help us with 
our safety issues.

Betsy motioned that the board spends $25.00 on stationary and Teresa seconded.  
Approved unanimously.

After discussing the cluster housing zoning text amendment, Jude motioned we send a 
letter to the City requesting that cluster housing remain a conditional use.  This was 
based on concerns that cluster housing is not consistent with historical development 
patterns, and also lends itself to gated community development.  Seconded by Kate and 
approved unanimously.

Next meeting will be July 8th.

Meeting ended at 8:00
Prepared by Teresa Stone


